
At this time I have no direction on what and when to send information to the General Assembly regarding the budget 
vetoes.
Please advise.
KV

From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Pitts, Ted (tedpitts@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GRO

Soura, Christian (ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINIST 
Patel, Swati (swatipatel@gov.sc.gov) </O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE  ADMINISTRATIVE

Date: 6/12/2014 9:48:35 AM
Subject: GA - budget vetoes

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

mailto:Veldran,%2520Katherine
mailto:/O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE%2520ADMINISTRATIVE%2520GROUP%2520(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Tpitts
mailto:/O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE%2520ADMINISTRATIVE%2520GROUP%2520(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Csoura
mailto:/O=SCEXCHORG/OU=EXCHANGE%2520ADMINISTRATIVE%2520GROUP%2520(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Spatel
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

